SEPTEMBER 2, 2010

EXECUTIVE SESSION

Wabash County Commissioners met in Executive Session in the Wabash County Courthouse on Thursday, September 2, 2010 to discuss personnel matters.

Chairman Barry J. Eppley called the meeting to order at 1:00 P.M. with all members present: Eppley, Brian K. Haupert and Scott E. Givens. Also present were: County Attorney Steve Downs, County Coordinator-Human Resource Director Jim Dils and County Auditor Jane Ridgeway.

The Commissioners reviewed payroll information on departmental practices for holiday eligibility and discussed possible changes to the personnel policy.

No other business, the meeting recessed. The Commissioners will meet in regular session on Tuesday, September 7, 2010 in the Commissioners' Meeting Room on the second floor of the Wabash County Courthouse at 9:00 A.M.

Approved as written – September 13, 2010